
 

  

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland 
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Our ref:  0003-24 
 
Date:  02 February 2024 
 
 
Name:   
Email:  
                                        
 
 
Dear,   
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I write further to your freedom of information request received on 30 January 2024. I note you 
seek access to the following information: 
 
Can you please let me know the steps for requesting a FOI? Before filing for a judicial review I 
need the following information: 
 
-if the notes on my case mention a search of the public alley and finding illegal beer kegs at the 
back of the property 77 Windermere 
-if the notes on my case mention my neighbours can control my water and shut it off 
-if the notes from above if made were made prior to sending the letter to my GP 
-if your officers receive training on gaslighting and subtle coercive behaviours if so what kind of 
training 
 
 
Your request for information has now been considered and the response can be found 
below: 
 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire does not hold the 
information you have requested. 
 

This information is held by Leicestershire Police and can be requested by contacting the 
Information Management Team using the following link; https://www.leics.police.uk/foi-
ai/af/accessing-information/.  

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner provides you the right to ask for a re-
examination of your request under its review procedure. Letters should be addressed to Data 
Protection Officer at the above address or emailed to OPCC@leics.police.uk. If you decide to 
request such a review and having followed the Police and Crime Commissioner’s full process you 
are still dissatisfied, then you have the right to direct your comments to the Information 
Commissioner who will give it consideration. 

https://www.leics.police.uk/foi-ai/af/accessing-information/
https://www.leics.police.uk/foi-ai/af/accessing-information/
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Yours sincerely, 
 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
In complying with our statutory duty under sections 1 and 11 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 to release the enclosed information will not breach the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 
1988. However, the rights of the copyright owner of the enclosed information will continue to be 
protected by law. 
 
Applications for the copyright owner’s written permission to reproduce any part of the attached 
information should be addressed to The Office of the PCC, Leicestershire Police Headquarters, 
St. Johns, Enderby, Leicester LE19 2BX. 
 
 
 


